
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10 July 2020 

Reference: OS/WAT/AW/2020-21 

Budget 

  

  

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Information regarding documents made available on the UNFCCC budget 

for 2020–2021, the implementation of the new secretariat structure, the 

status of financial contributions and the financial impact of COVID-19 
 

With reference to the interactive virtual briefing sessions for Parties and observer States held on 24 

and 25 June, and as indicated during those sessions, I am pleased to share with Parties and observer States 

further information relating to the implementation of the UNFCCC budget for 2020–2021, the 

implementation of the new secretariat structure, the status of financial contributions and the financial 

impact of COVID-19. 

 

In addition to the information made available to Parties and observer States in advance of the virtual 

briefing sessions, the following documents are available on the UNFCCC website: 

 

1. A compilation of the questions from Parties and observer States received before and during 

the briefings, and corresponding responses provided by the secretariat during the briefings, 

are available here; 

 

2. A brief overview of the new secretariat structure, its divisions and subdivisions available 

here; 

 

3.  The work programme of the secretariat for the biennium 2020–2021, updated as at 

1 January 2020, is available here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States through their focal points for climate change and 

diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany. 
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In order to maintain efforts to enhance the transparency and clarity of the UNFCCC budget 

process, a follow-up briefing is planned for later this year. The date and other relevant information will 

be communicated in due course.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Signed by) 

 

 
Ovais Sarmad 

 

 


